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A new Innovators Tech club under the able guidance and approval of Principal Dr Vibhav
Kumar Shukla was formed officially today 5th of August 2024. The idea was first floated by
Kshitiz (MSc Chemistry III Sem) to help the interested science students learn new
technologies and after recommendation from Amita Joshi and Dr Pooja Bhati faculty of
Department of Chemistry, the formation of cliub was approved by Principal Dr Vibhav
Kumar Shukla.

The first general house of the club started at 9:30 AM in Room no 304.A warm welcome to
all the students and faculty of Chemistry Department was accorded by Kshitiz followed by a
brief introduction of the proposed club activities by him. A query session was also taken up
by him in which students cleared their doubts regarding the topics to be taken up in the
upcoming classes of the tech club.

Arvind from MSC III CHEMISTRY, took up the technical session in which he gave a brief
idea about how to use the smart board and features present in the smart board.

Dr Pooja Bhati (A.P Chemistry) then announced the formal opening of club with Kshitiz as
Overall Head and Arvind as Technical Head. She told about the classes that will be taken up
by Arvind and Kshitiz from 6th August to 6 th September 2024 in the zero period and after a
month assignment will be given to the students. The best performer will be made the new
Tech leader for the next batch to be started on 7th September 2024.

Amita Joshi (HOD Chemistry) guided the students to be punctual and disciplined in the class
to be taken up by Kshitiz from tomorrow onwards. Only 36 science stream students who have
joined the session today will be a part of the Club.

Dr Vibhav Kumar Shukla praised this new innovative initiation by Kshitiz and Arvind
(students of MSc Chemistry) and wished them good luck for running the club efficiently.

The General house ended with a vote of thanx by Amita Joshi to Kshitiz and his team for this
noble cause in the benefit of students in which free tech guidance will be given to the
students. This was followed by National Anthem.


